
Lizzie Houlton Music Summer Newsletter
Welcome to this update!

Well done to all students who passed their piano
exams at the end of last term. Max, George,
Millie and Lorna passed their Grade 1, and Emily,
Emmy, Etta and Bee passed their Initial Grade.
Lorna also passed her Grade 1 Music Theory with
distinction!

Lorna and Bee and Max

Several students are working hard towards exams
coming up in July. Best wishes to Ezra, Emma,
Lucy and Lorna as they prepare for these.

At half term we will say goodbye to Maisie H and
Jane who are moving away. Welcome to Charlene
and Debbie who have recently started lessons.

There will be no lessons from Monday 29th May
to Sunday 4th June due to half term. I am
running a day of lessons on Tuesday 30th May - if
you would like to book in, please let me know.

I hope you all have a lovely half term break.

Lizzie

Millie & Etta

Recommended book:

Grade 1 Piano Solos

This contains lots of

well known pieces

of music at about

Grade 1 level.

Autumn Term Concert

I am hoping to arrange a fundraising concert in
the Autumn Term - watch out for more

information!

Contact details for reference:
07834391059

elizabethhoulton@gmail.com
www.lizziehoultonmusic.co.uk

Lizzie Houlton Music (Facebook page)
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